
Dear Parent / Carer 

We are almost ready for KS2 SATs and are so pleased with how the children have been working so very 

hard, both in school and at home. The timetable for SAT week is below:  

 

Monday 12th May Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar (SPAG) 

Tuesday 13th May Reading 

Wednesday 14th May Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic) and Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning) 

Thursday 15th May Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning) 

 

It is important that children arrive to school on time and every day during SATs week. 

In order to help them settle and calm any nerves, we would like to invite all Y6 children into school from 

8.15 from Monday to Thursday for a free breakfast club. We strongly encourage the children to attend, 

so they have time to socialise and relax with their friends before going to their classrooms. It would 

help us greatly if you would return the slip below so that we know how many children to cater for.  

As part of this early welcome, they will be offered toast and a drink between 8.15 and 8.30. Staff will 

let children through the ‘exit’ gate at the front of school. Please note that younger siblings will not be 

allowed into school until the normal time of 8:30am. 

During the weekend before SATs, please encourage them to relax, get plenty of sleep and avoid any 

last-minute revision. They should be incredibly proud, as we are, of how hard they have worked and 

everything they have achieved this year.   

Best wishes 

The Y6 Team 

 

My child ………………………………………………………… will be attending the breakfast club on the following days 

(please tick which days your child will be arriving at 8.15am for toast and juice): 

 

Monday 

Tuesday 

Wednesday 

Thursday 

 

 


